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Salinas Police Services Headquarters
SALINAS, CA

ADDENDUM #4

RE: Salinas Police Services Headquarters

DATE: February 6, 2020

TO: Prospective Bidders

RE: Threatened Species of Coastal Bird Discovered Onsite

A local environmental group has brought to the City’s attention that a small colony of Snowy Plovers 
(Charadrius nivosus) has been discovered nesting on the future site of the Salinas Public Safety 
Center. This coastal bird is a federally-listed Threatened species and has protected habitat in the 
nearby Salinas River National Wildlife Refuge, about 10 miles away from the site. The Snowy 
Plovers nest on the open bare ground of a beach or inland flat, potentially explaining their interest in 
the large open site of this project. Safe relocation of the colony back to the Wildlife Refuge cannot 
occur without:

1) Securing approval from the Environmental Protection Agency

2) Waiting a minimum of 60 days after the confirmed final nest hatchings of the colony.

Deliverables:

 Identify the potential project 
impacts and provide a 
mitigation plan for any of these 
impacts caused by the 
discovery of the Threatened 
Snowy Plovers onsite.
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Addendum 4 - Nesting Locations of the Threatened Snowy Plover

Snowy Plover Nesting Grounds
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Salinas Police Services Headquarters
SALINAS, CA

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF ADDENDUM #4

RE: Salinas Police Services Headquarters

DATE: February 6, 2020

FROM: City of Salinas

TO: Prospective Bidders

RE: Value Engineering

This Addendum forms a part of the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS dated February 6, 2020.

Acknowledgement and receipt of this Addendum is required in the space provided. This form 
should be returned electronically during the competition with the Written Proposal. Return this 
form completed acknowledging the Addendum no later than 9:00 pm on Thursday, February 6, 
2020 along with your proposal.

Attention: Stephanie Valasek
Owner’s Representative

Signed: ____________________________________________
Contractor Representative

____________________________________________
Company or Contractor’s name

____________________________________________
University

____________________________________________
Date


